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December 17, 2018 
 

Subject:  34th Oklahoma Invitational Taekwondo Championship 

 

To:      Master Ron Brockman 

    

I am pleased to announce the upcoming 34th Annual Oklahoma Invitational Taekwondo Championship to 

be held February 23, 2019 at Kerr Jr. Middle School! Come be a part of the longest running tournament 

in the central United States. 

 

Each school that pre-registers eleven or more competitors will be presented with a beautiful plaque as a 

team award.  We will also include the double roundhouse event we previously introduced during the 

summer tournament.  This is a great opportunity for students to test their endurance and see how they 

match up against other competitors!  

 

We are offering Masters and Main Instructors the opportunity to participate for free in any one event.  

This offer is only for the owner of each school who also brings competitors from their school.   

 

Please help support our tournament with qualified judges and referees.  Each judge/referee will receive 

a $40 pension and an appreciation plaque for their full day of service.  Referees can also compete for 

free in one event, Poomsae or Special Event.  Referees who compete for free will not receive the 

pension, but they will still receive the appreciation plaque. 

  

Look for further information regarding tournament details in a forthcoming package, and visit 

www.gmwons.com.   

 

I look forward to seeing you in February.  In the meantime, have a safe and pleasant holiday!  If you 

have any questions please do not hesitate to call the number above. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Great Grandmaster In Hui Won, Tournament Director 
President, US Central Taekwondo Association  

 


